
 
Parent Carer Bulletin  

 

Autumn Term Dates 
4 & 5 September 2023, Non-pupil 

Days  

 

6 September 2023, Autumn Term 

Starts 

 

23 Oct - 27 Oct 2023, Half Term 

 

17 November 2023, Non-pupil Day 

 

21 Dec 2023 - 2 Jan 2024, Christmas 

Break 

 

Events this September  
Monday 4 September 
Non-pupil day  
 
Tuesday 5 September 
Non-pupil day  
 
Wednesday 6 September 
Students return for Autumn Term  
 
Friday 8 September Rescheduled 
reward trip for x15 students with 
Mrs Plumb to Finton-on-Sea  
 
Sunday 10 September 
Year 11 History visit to USAAF 
Lavenham  
 
Wednesday 13 September 
Year 7 & 9 individual official school 
photographs with Kittle 
Photographic  
 
Tuesday 19 September  
Year 11 Geography fieldwork trip to 
Walton-on-the-Naze, 8:15am-5pm   
 
Wednesday 27 September  
Year 8 HPV vaccination session, 
8:30am-1pm   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer is Here  
We would like to thank students and parents/carers for another fantastic 
school year. We hope you all have a happy and relaxing summer break and we 
look forward to seeing students again in September!  
 
Important Message from Suffolk County Council  
We have been advised by Suffolk County Council (Transport Department) that 
changes to your child’s bus service or route may still happen at short notice 
during the summer, so as a precaution may we please request that during 
August you check the Suffolk County Council’s website for amendments to 
timetables and check operator details – please do not assume that your child 
will be allocated the same service in September: www.suffolkonboard.com 
 
May we also take this opportunity to remind you of the following message 
which was sent at the end of June: 
 
Suffolk County Council Passenger Transport Service has asked us to remind all 
existing school transport users that they will need to opt back in to receive free 
school transport from September 2023 - it will not automatically be 
renewed.  You will need to visit the Suffolk On Board website, click on 'Opt-in 
(apply)' and follow the instructions.  If you have any queries please contact 
Suffolk On Board directly 0345 606 6173 or via their website  
https://www.suffolkonboard.com/school-travel/ 
 
All details will be available to view on the above website before the start of the 
new term in September. 
 
It is essential that every student travels on the correct route as per their 
renewed pass.  
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary week commencing 4 September: 
 

• Monday 4 September - Non-pupil Day  

• Tuesday 5 September - Non-pupil Day  

• Wednesday 6 September - Students return for Autumn Term  

• Friday 8 September - Rescheduled reward trip for x15 students with Mrs Plumb 
to Frinton-on-Sea  

• Sunday 10 September – Year 11 History visit to USAAF Lavenham  
 

 
 

 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolkonboard.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKNorton%40stourvalley.org%7C212a0c2a3cfa450f9ea808db86b06204%7C3decae4336494170a1c1b7c89f75cb9c%7C0%7C0%7C638251864334036348%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WIuAN9OKdC0JZYdu7VWsj%2BcKDQaXEFXVni5rv9Hag90%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolkonboard.com%2Fschool-travel%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKNorton%40stourvalley.org%7C212a0c2a3cfa450f9ea808db86b06204%7C3decae4336494170a1c1b7c89f75cb9c%7C0%7C0%7C638251864334036348%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lzcDODQmD8OyKytB75lP%2BP2kXptzgepkMINKuDxWpH8%3D&reserved=0


 
Hundon Gardening Club 29th Annual Show   
Hello everyone, Hundon Gardening Club is having it’s 29th Annual Show on Sunday 3 September 2023 at Hundon 
Village Hall and is open to the public at 2pm. There will be refreshments, a raffle, an art exhibition by local Artists, a 
mystery photograph and how many beans in a jar competition and you will be able to vote for the best in the show. 
Our show has 71 classes that you can enter, culinary, floral, fruit and vegetables, craft, photography and junior. Show 
schedules are available for you to browse, they are in the Hundon shop, Clare Library, at our club meetings, the third 
Thursday in the month and from me, please ring me on 01440 786554 or 07881981096. You are all welcome to enter 
and come along and enjoy the show.   
  
Hope to see you there.   
  
Janet Burrows  
Chair of Hundon Gardening Club  
 

 

Updated Star Travel Timetable HL018 

 
 

 
 Important Letters & Notices  

https://www.stourvalleycommunityschool.org/news/letters-from-the-headteacher - Letters from the 
Headteacher  
studentabsence@stourvalley.org - Stour Valley Community School Attendance reporting email address  
safe@stourvalley.org - Stour Valley Community School Safeguarding email address  
Primary_Leaflet_Brochure_CUT_OFF.pdf (mcusercontent.com) The Uniform Order deadline this year is Tuesday 1 

August: 

 
Stour Valley Community School 
Cavendish Road | Clare | Suffolk | CO10 8PJ  01787 279342     

 

https://www.stourvalleycommunityschool.org/news/letters-from-the-headteacher
mailto:studentabsence@stourvalley.org
mailto:safe@stourvalley.org
https://mcusercontent.com/2ccd0a32348e58146eeca02dd/files/6e8ca675-c711-deee-9668-59fe442d175e/Primary_Leaflet_Brochure_CUT_OFF.pdf?utm_source=Secondary+Web+Schools&utm_campaign=899290c469-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_06_13_08_14_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-4301666626-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&goal=0_a546801b90-899290c469-70808062&mc_cid=899290c469&mc_eid=4ec15cfda6

